
OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL, PANCHAYAT COLLEGE, BARGARH
No.1603/ Dt.17.08.2019/

CORRIGENDUM

As per the resolution of the meeting of the Canteen Committee, all the

received tender papers was scheduled to be opened today (dt.17.08.19) but the

number of tender papers received were not adequate as per the guideline. So the

last date for submission of tender paper is hereby extended up to 24.08.19 at 5.00

p.m. and all tender papers will be opened on dt.26.08.19 at 3.00 p.m. in the

Principal’s Chamber.
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